
 

 

Suncoast Partnership to End Homelessness and 
Continuum of Care Leadership Plan 
The Suncoast Partnership to End Homelessness and the Continuum of Care (CoC) 
Board of Directors has decided that the Continuum of Care and its’ lead agency, the 
Suncoast Partnership to End Homelessness will take an even greater leadership role 
in the communities of Sarasota and Manatee Counties on issues related to abating 
homelessness.  Specifically, the Partnership will work with others in the community 
to: 

1. Create a Leadership Board for the CoC, bringing funders, decision makers 
and community leaders together to assure the entire Continuum of Care 
works together toward a common strategic plan. 

2. From this CoC Leadership Board, a Funders committee will be established 
to review the implementation of the strategic plan and its funding. 

3. Documents for the governance and operation of the CoC and the Suncoast 
Partnership to End Homelessness under the new Leadership Plan will be 
developed and these documents will be implemented once approved by 
the full membership of the CoC, and the current Board of Directors.   

4. A new Chief Executive Officer that will recruited with the skills, experience 
and proven leadership abilities needed to lead the communities’ efforts to 
end homelessness and provide direction for the Partnership.   


